
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Website:  www.whittinghamprimaryschool.co.uk 

Lunchtime and After School Clubs Summer Term 1 2022 
 

Wednesday 27th April 2022. 
 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

We have had some wonderful feedback from our children and families regarding our extra-
curricular lunch and after school club provision across the school during the previous half term 
and therefore have developed the provision for this half term which is detailed below: 

 
All clubs will start the second week back (Tuesday 3rd May) and will carry on each week up to and 
including the last week of this half term ( week beginning 24th May). 
We will continue not to charge for clubs this term. Please watch out for any cancellations which may occur 
in extenuating circumstances, and you will be notified via email, Class Dojo or Tapestry as early as possible. 

 
KS 2 Lunchtime Clubs 

Monday Lunchtime Club – Gardening, making the most of our fantastic school grounds - open to 
children in Years 3 -6. Limited to 10 children per session with Mrs Chisholm. 

 
Wednesday Lunchtime Club – Tennis open to children in Years 5 and-6. Limited to 30 children per 
session with tennis coach, Grant. 

 
Thursday Lunchtime Club – Athletics - open to children in Years 3 -6. Limited to 25 children per session 
with Mrs Chisholm. 

 
Friday – Kwik Cricket- open to children in Years 3 -6. Limited to 25 children per session with Mrs 
Chisholm. 

Early Years Lunchtime Club 

Wednesday – Nursery and Reception- tennis with Grant. Limited to 30 children. 

Reception and Lunchtime Club 

Friday -R/KS 1 Club – Little Strikers- Reception to Year 2 limited to 20 children per session. 
We are also looking to possibly increase staff to enable more lunchtime clubs for EY and KS1 but I 
have not had confirmation yet and these would not necessarily start as soon as the others. 

After School Club 
                         Choir (Years 2-6). 3.15 -4.00 ( Pick up from main school gate) Please note this will not go ahead if there is   
                          insufficient interest. 

Places for clubs will be considered on a first come first served basis and applications are by email to 
Admin@whittingham.northumberland.sch.uk stating the name of your child(ren) and the club(s) 
they would like to attend. We need this information for both after school and lunchtime clubs so 
that we can ensure we have the correct staffing and can plan accordingly or cancel clubs if numbers 
are not sufficient. 

Best wishes, Belinda Athey – Headteacher 

Headteacher: M rs Belinda Athey 
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